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Give Kids A Chance Awards 25 Scholarships To Low-Income Students 

MIAMI, FL — May 4, 2022 – Give Kids A Chance, a charitable foundation that provides 
college scholarships to low-income students, has recently selected 25 high school seniors 
across the state of Florida as this year’s award recipients. Each award provides the 
recipient with four annual scholarships of $1,250 each.  

Founded in 2004 by Brian J. McDonough, a shareholder and director at the law firm of Stearns 
Weaver Miller, Give Kids A Chance is a donor-advised fund that provides college scholarships to 
children of low-income families statewide. As a result of the generous donations of business 
associates in the affordable housing industry, such as developers, lenders, professionals and 
investors, the fund has raised over $2.0 million and awarded over 500 scholarships to date.   

“Give Kids A Chance’s motto is ‘education is power,’” said McDonough, an affordable housing 
lawyer. “Our goal is to help young people who lack means but have aspirations to higher 
education so that they can empower themselves. To all of the many applicants who apply for 
our scholarships each year, we wish you great success in pursuing your education and realizing 
your dreams.” 

The charity’s main fundraising event is an annual golf tournament held in Miami Beach, 
attended by leaders in the affordable housing industry who support the program.  

For more information or to become a sponsor, please visit www.gkac.org.  
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